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As we work towards improving your banking 
experience, there will be a system upgrade 
activity on July 19, 2025 (Saturday) from 
8:00AM to 2:00PM.

During this period, PNB Global Hongkong Loans 
services will be temporarily unavailable.

Please plan your transactions ahead to avoid any 
inconvenience.

Thank you.
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